
 
  
 

Marchs22, 2024 
 
 
  
 
Dear Resident, 
 
Toronto Hydro is planning to relocate the underground electrical system in your community in preparation for TTC's Yonge-
Bloor station early works. 
 
 
 
 
 

PROJECT NAME PROJECT NUMBER 

Yonge – Bloor  C-200027-X19101-HR007 

WARD EXPECTED TIMELINE 

11 April 2024 – March 2025 

Map data © 2024 Google 

 

 

 

WEBSITE PHONE INQUIRIES EMAIL 

torontohydro.com/construction-map (416) 542–3366 capitalprojects@torontohydro.com 
 
 

We want to hear from you! 
 
When our construction work is finished, we’ll send you a brief survey in the mail to collect feedback on your experience. 
Toronto Hydro values your feedback and we’re committed to providing you with the highest quality of service possible.  
 

 
 

 
 

 

PROJECT AREA 

A section of Yonge Street and Bloor 
Street East  

 

DEAR VALUED CUSTOMER 
 2892A BLOOR ST W UNIT 1   
TORONTO, ON  M8X 1B5 

 
 
 
 
 

Construction Notice 

 
 

QUESTIONS? 

PROJECT DETAILS 

Important information and safety tips on the reverse side. 



 

®A registered trademark of Toronto Hydro Corporation used under licence. “Toronto Hydro” means Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited. 


